
 

 
 

 

29 November 2024 
 
Last day of autumn term 

 
 
Dear parent / carers, 
 
  
We are looking forward to an exciting and celebratory December of festivities 
across all our IFtL schools with all our young people, families and colleagues. 
 
The end of term date for the Christmas break is Friday 20th December 2024.  On 
this day, the school day at Ashbrook school will end at 1pm. 
 
If you are unable to collect/arrange to collect your child at this time, please let 
our school office know as there will be opportunities provided for your child up 
to 3.10pm. Please be aware that there will be no afterschool club provision 
available for pupils on this day. 
  
Thank you for your understanding and wishing you the very best holiday period. 
 
 
 
 
Sarah Bennett 

CEO 

 


